THE SCHOOL BOARD OF BROWARD COUNTY, FLORIDA
ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH & SAFETY

Telephone: 754-321-4200 Facsimile: 754-321-4285

Breakfast Times

It has come to our attention that some school administrators, due to an increased number of
students who participate in the breakfast programs, have had to change the starting time of the
breakfast program. This time change may in some cases, affect the operational times of the
school zone yellow flashing lights and the schedule of the crossing guards, (if applicable) that
service the school.

If the starting time of the breakfast program for the schools in your area is more than 30 minutes
prior to the board approved starting time of the school, please have the principal of the school
call Environmental Health & Safety.

Please have them include the starting time of the breakfast program, name of the affected school
along with a contact name and phone number for any follow up information if needed.

The Environmental Health & Safety Department staff will check with the appropriate agency to
make sure that the operational time(s) of the school zone flashing lights and any scheduled
crossing guard(s) correspond to the breakfast starting time. This information will enhance the
safety of the students who walk or ride a bike to attend the breakfast program as well as keep the
school zones in compliance with state statutes.

If you have any questions, please contact the Environmental Health & Safety Department
at 754-321-4200.
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